
SERVICE LETTER NO. 0043

Date: February 20, 1975

Subject: Inspection of 28-16192 and 28-16339 Push-Pull Control Rods

Models: F-28A; 280 (With Cabin Heaters manufactured Prior February 18, 1975)

Compliance: At Next 100-Hour Inspection or at the Earliest Convenience to Operator

Three instances have been reported of chafing between the forward heating hose and the 28-1
6192 and 28-16339 push-pull control rods. The inspection areas are illustrated below.

Any wear on the aluminum control rods exceeding .015 depth should warrant replacement. Extra
clamping may he required to obtain clearance between the heater hose and the push-pull control
rods. Normal clearance is about .38 in.


